Probe launched in kidnapping boy in Rostov Region

The Rostov Region Office of the Investigative Committee has opened an investigation in kidnapping
of a child by a group of people under Part 2, items “a” and “e” of Article 126 of the RF Penal Code.

According to investigators, some unidentified people kidnapped a 3-year-old boy at about 12:30 PM
on 7 May 2017 in Lenin Street in the town of Morozovsk. The perpetrators put the boy in their car
and took off.

An investigative group consisting of most experienced investigators and criminalists of the regional
investigative authority and operative agents of the police are working to solve the crime as soon as
possible.

At present, necessary investigative operations are underway to find out all the circumstances
surrounding the crime and to identify and locate the perpetrators. The kidnappers are wanted.
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